
Aril 25, 2011

Kira M. Slawson
Blackburn & Stoll, LC
c/o Emery Telcom
257 East 200 South, Suite 800
Salt Lake City, UT  84111-2142

RE: Docket No. 11-042-T01 Pursuant to the Order in Docket No. 11-042-01, dated
March 28, 2011, the Public Service Commission approved
the establishment of Extended Area Service between the
Price Exchange (Carbon County) and the Emery Exchange
(Emery County) at the rate of $2.00 for Residential (R1)
Service and $3.50 for Business (B1) Service for Emery
customers.

 Dear Ms. Slawson:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted on March
29, 2011.

The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of May 1, 2011, have
hereby been approved by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
G#72191
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